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May 15, 2017 

 

SUMMARY OF THE Q&A SESSION 
AT THE IR MEETING FOR THE FISCAL YEAR ENDED MARCH 31, 2017 

 

MEITEC CORPORATION 

 

1. Date:     May 11, 2017, 16:00–16:35 

2. Place:     10th Floor, Marunouchi Conference Square M+ 

3. Q&A: 

Q. An expected increase in system costs is given as the reason for an increase in SG&A expenses in the 

forecasts for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2018. Please explain this in detail and provide amounts. 

A. The release period for the replacement of existing systems that was planned for the fiscal year ended 

March 31, 2017, was pushed back, resulting in it being recorded again for the fiscal year ending March 

31, 2018. 

Sorry, I cannot provide you with individual amounts. 

 

END 


